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Douglas County School District
CLOSED Thursday, December 29

The Douglas County School District will be CLOSED on Thursday, December 29, due to
winter weather conditions and dangerously cold temperatures. During a closure, all DCSD
buildings are closed. Most schools will be closed for Winter Break, however, families and staff
should be aware that Before and After School care (BASE), as well as all events, after school
activities, and facility rentals are cancelled.

###

About DCSD
Douglas County School District is Colorado’s third largest school district and serves 63,000
students. Learn more at www.dcsdk12.org.
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